
Garden Communities 
P.O. BOX 746 

SHORT HILLS, NJ 07078 
PHONE (973) 467-5000 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Resident: 
 
We hope this letter finds you and your loved ones safe and healthy. The past several months 
have, undoubtedly, been some of the most life-changing months we’ve seen in modern times. 
The looming threat of the COVID-19 virus has taken this country, and our state, by storm. 
 
 

If you have been financially impacted by COVID-19, we would like to encourage you to seek 

out resources offered by federal, state and local governments to secure financial assistance, 

food, healthcare etc. 

https://njaa.com/tenantresourcesduringcovid-19/ 
 

www.njhelps.org  www.state.nj.us       www.nj211.org  

www.COVID19.NJ.gov     www.NJHousing.gov             www.NJ.gov/dca/dcaid 

 

If you have not been affected by COVID -19 and have an outstanding rent balance, we kindly 

ask that you remit your rent payment. We are all in this together. Our residents and our 

employees are all part of the Garden Communities family. We are thankful for each employee 

working hard keeping your community operational and all they continue to do to prepare for 

and mitigate the negative consequences of the COVID-19 outbreak. We rely on your rent 

payments in order to maintain your community, the place you call home, to pay those workers 

that you have come to rely on. Rental payments are essential for community stability and 

safety, which is most needed right now. 

 

We sincerely hope that you and your family remain safe and healthy.  
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